
June 16th, 2025 

Subject: Exciting News - Johnson Air Products Is Expanding to 
Ridgefield, Washington

We’re thrilled to share that Johnson Air Products is growing! Our newest 
branch will soon open in Ridgefield, Washington — marking our first location 
in the state of Washington and a major milestone in our 75-year journey of 
serving the Pacific Northwest.

This expansion reflects our ongoing commitment to delivering industry-
leading customer service and strengthening our ability to support clients 
throughout the region.

While we don’t have an official opening date, preparations are in full swing, 
and we’ll be sharing updates as we move forward.

A heartfelt thank you to our incredible team and loyal customers — your 
continued support makes this growth possible. We’re excited for what’s 
ahead and can’t wait to welcome you to our Ridgefield location soon!

Sincerely,

Doug Kissler 
President 
Johnson Air Products 




